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The Farm to School program, which was enhanced in the La Crosse area Tuesday  with a new
grant, is one that has seen the chopping blocks in state government  the past couple of years.
State lawmaker, Jennifer Shilling, talks more about a  program she has gone to bat for many
times.

         

Farm to School in Wisconsin has been gaining momentum since 2002, with local  food served in
more than 100 school districts across the state, including  several in western Wisconsin. 
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